
 
 
                               Ref: MIFL/BSE/FINANCIAL RESULTS/JUNE-Q1/2025-26 
Date: 14th August, 2025 
 
To,  
Department of Corporate Services,  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001.  
 
Scrip Code: 537800 
Script ID: MANGIND 
 
Sub: Submission of Un-audited Standalone Financial Results of the Company for the First Quarter and Three months 
ended 30th June, 2025. 

Listing Regulation: Regulation 33 & all other applicable Regulations, if any, of the Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time. 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

The Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held today, i.e Thursday, 14th August, 2025 has considered and 
approved the Un-audited Standalone Financial Results of the Company for the First Quarter and Three months ended 
30th June, 2025. 
 

In relation to the aforesaid, please find enclosed the following documents: 
 

a) Limited Review Report of the Statutory Auditors of the Company on the aforesaid Un-audited Financial Results 
(Standalone); 

b) Statements showing Un-audited Standalone Financial Results of the Company for the First Quarter and Three 
months ended 30th June, 2025; 

 

The same is also available on the Company's website at www.miflindia.com 
 

The meeting commenced at 16:00 P.M. (IST) and concluded at 17:45 P.M. (IST) 
 

Kindly take on record the above information. 
 
Thanking You.  
 

Yours Faithfully 
For Mangalam Industrial Finance Limited 
 
 
 
Arun Pillai 
Chief Financial Officer 
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